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Everyone who applies for housing has the right to be treated equally. It is illegal to discriminate
against any person because of race, color, religion, sex, handicap, familial status or national
origin. Anyone who feels he or she has been discriminated against may file a complaint of
housing discrimination may call:

1-800-669-9777 (Toll Free)

1-800-927-9275 (TTY)
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